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0-19 Child and Family Support Service Communication to Families
23rd June 2020

As you will be aware, Cumbria County Council made the decision to close public buildings, including Children’s Centres in March, in order to help reduce the spread of COVID-19.
Although the buildings are still closed, we are actively working with families. We have been busy supporting children, young people and families through online means including video call and by telephone and text messaging. 
New referrals for support can be made by contacting us here – 
Tel: 0750 214 9188
Email: barrow@family-action.org.uk
We are working with Cumbria County Council on a phased plan for re-opening centres and are making sure that we are ready to re-open them in a way that keeps everyone safe.  
Please keep checking back on our Facebook page and website for further updates. 
www.facebook.com/BarrowSupport
https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/0-19/
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